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September 2022“Achieving Excellence Together”

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to our returning parents, 
carers and children and welcome to our new 
families starting out with our Trust schools in 
September.

The summer holidays seem already in the 
distant past, and it has been lovely to see 
that the children have come back so positive 
and happy after their long break. I am sure 
we will have a fantastic term, and look 
forward to the many positive things we have 
planned for pupils and staff throughout the 
autumn.  

The Death of the Queen
The Queen’s death has been an incredibly 
sad event for everyone at the Trust. Our 
schools will all be closed on Monday 19th 
September as a mark of respect for the 
Queen, and we would like to thank the 
Queen for her many years of amazing 
service and dedication to the nation. 

End of Year Tests and Assessment 
Results
Whilst there is no published data from the 
Trust and our schools this year due to the 
impact of Covid-19, we are very proud of 
how well the schools have performed in the 
2022 external tests and the impact being 
part of Oak Trees is having on our children. 
Next year, external data will be published 
as it was pre-pandemic, but I can assure you 
that our results this year are very positive. 
Well done to our amazing school teams 
who work tirelessly for our children. We do 
appreciate you!

MAT Events
We continue to run MAT events which we 
hope will engage our children, and this 
term we have a number planned, including 
MAT Diversity and Children in Need days 
in November, another MAT cross-country 
day and on the INSET day for all schools 
in October we have excellent training on 
Special Educational Needs and Teaching 
and Learning from some fabulous speakers. 
We are so lucky we can do these things 
together!

Greasby Junior School
As a brief update, Greasby Juniors are 
continuing to progress through the 
conversion process, and we are hopeful 
that, subject to legal details and staff 
consultation, the school will convert to join 
Oak Trees in January. This is an exciting 
development for our ever-growing Trust, and 
will mean we have around 2600 pupils and 
330 staff across the Oak Trees schools! We 
are hopeful that further schools will join us 
in the next 12-18 months, and will keep you 
updated at each stage of our development.

Take care and thank you for all of your 
support.

Tony Lacey

CEO Oak Trees MAT
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